
HARVEST CITY CHRISTIAN ACADEMY BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

March 3, 2025 

 

Members 
Present: 

Joel Wells 
Anatoliy Byelyy 
Matthew Glover 
Seyi Aberefa 
Ron Swan 
 

Informational Item: 
Change to Parking 
Signage 
 

On March 12, 2025, Kathleen Christoffel and Justine Glover met with 
Charlene Miller and her team from Regina Public Transportation to do 
a School Zone Assessment on 8th Ave N. 
 
The decision was made to request the city to change the signage from 
No Parking to 15-minute Loading Zone to accommodate student drop 
off and pick up for high school students. Elementary school students 
get dropped off and picked up in the back parking lot and are not 
affected by this change. 
 
We were informed that it may take up to a month for the signs to get 
changed. 

 


